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WELCOME BACK 

We hope the terrible weather didn’t wash out all your plans for half term and that you managed to 

have some fun with your children. 

PE KIT 

Please remember we do have a PE uniform.  Children should have black shorts and a yellow t-shirt.  

These are available from our office for £2.50 for shorts and £2.50 for a t-shirt.  You can just 

purchase your own.  Please remember to label your child’s kit.  If the children are going outside in 

cold weather they will be allowed to wear tracksuit bottoms and sweatshirts. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Next week is parents’ evening and you will have already received a letter about this.  Please take 

this opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and see how they are progressing.  These 

meetings are a really important chance for you to support school and your child with their 

learning. 

We look forward to seeing you next week. 
 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

School will close for Easter on Friday 3rd April and re-open on Monday 20th April. 

 

ROCK YOUR SOCKS DAY 

On Friday 27th March we will once again be 

supporting World Down Syndrome Day.  The 

children will be asked to wear bright funky 

socks or odd socks to ‘celebrate’ the day and 

raise awareness.  We are asking for a £1 

donation and those children who bring in their 

£1 will receive a ginger bread sock from the 

charity. 

SPORTS RELIEF 2020 

On Friday 13th March we will be joining in with 

Sports Relief.  The children will be allowed to 

come in non-uniform for a £1 donation and 

instead will be asked to wear sporty clothing.  

Please think about the weather when 

considering what your child will wear. 

Thanks again for your support. 


